
CITY OF CASCADE 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Due to health and safety concerns associated with the Covid-19 virus, effective immediately the City of 
Cascade has cancelled currently scheduled public meetings on City business through the end of 
March.  The situation for meetings in April will be assessed as further developments occur. 
 
Any agenda items or legally noticed items set for a meeting in March are hereby continued to the first 
available meeting of that City body in April.  The City Council public hearings on the land use applications 
for the River District are continued from March 23 to the April 13 regular Council meeting. 
 
Heather M. Soelberg, Clerk 


